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Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Amanda 
Graham <graight_l@netzero.net> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 8:33 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Graham 
3432 Kathryn Ave SE 
Albuquerque, NM 87106-2401 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Anita 

Sent­
To: 
Subject: 

Walsh <awalshcgm@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 1:41 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Anita Walsh 
PO Box 1046 
Corrales, NM 87048-1046 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Annette 
Slater <asla38@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 12:04 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Annette Slater 
501 N Roadrunner Pkwy Apt 2005 
Las Cruces, NM 88011-2024 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Carol Sky 
<carolskyart@gmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 1:05 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

This is very obviously the thing to do: 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Please protect us and yourself and family. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Sky 
705 Pinon Dr 
Santa Fe, NM 87501-1337 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Carol 
Stanford <carolstanford@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 8:09 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Stanford 
218 De Fouri St 
Santa Fe, NM 87501-2536 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Charles 
Price <rawnius@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 9:07 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Charles Price 
3618 Lafayette Dr NE Apt D 
Albuquerque, NM 87107-4321 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Charlotte 
Meares <chacocanyon@comcast.net> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 1:07 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Charlotte Meares 
PO Box 5874 
Santa Fe, NM 87502-5874 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Cliff 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Wood <cawood09@comcast.net> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 11:46 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Cliff Wood 
3 Estambre Ct 
Santa Fe, NM 87508-2204 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Daphne 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ross <daphnell@hotmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 9:05 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Daphne Ross 
2812 Vereda De Pueblo 
Santa Fe, NM 87507-5386 
(505) 438-0374 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Delia 
Barrett <deldol_texmex@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 9:08 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule or strengthen it. 

Sincerely, 

Delia Barrett 
4701 Chow Ct NE 
Rio Rancho, NM 87144-7572 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Didier 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Saumon <dsaumon@fastmail.fm> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 7:18 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule as our water is far too precious to be fouled by oil and gas industrial waste. 

Sincerely, 

Didier Saumon 
416 Cheryl Ave 
Los Alamos, NM 87544-3612 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Edward 
LeBlanc <el@twentyl5.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 12:43 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Edward LeBlanc 
531-A Dolores St. 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Edward 
Lewis <ed.a.lewis@live.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 5:09 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Edward Lewis 
4165 Big Sky Rd 
Santa Fe, NM 87507-4887 
(505)424-3763 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Eleanor 
Bravo <eleanor.bravo@gmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 11:43 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Eleanor Bravo 
178 Cottonwood Ln 
Corrales, NM 87048-9045 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Ellen 
DeWitt <ellenjoyjhai@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 11:38 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Ellen DeWitt 
PO Box 648 
Arroyo Hondo, NM 87513-0648 
(505)681-1376 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Emily 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jones <orders.bills@gmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 3:40 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun7,2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Emily Jones 
728 Georgia StSE 
Albuquerque, NM 87108-3808 
(505) 750-8751 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <actioh@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Iphigenia 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kerfoot <ikerfoot@grmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 3:40 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Iphigenia Kerfoot 
11024 Deer Lodge PI SE 
Albuquerque, NM 87123-3792 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Janet 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Tousseau <jtousl23@gmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 2:38 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Janet Tousseau 
2724 Galisteo Ct Apt 3 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-5655 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Janine 
Lehmann <jdlgraphix@comcast.net> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 8:44 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Janine Lehmann 
17 Ladera Rd 
Santa Fe, NM 87508-8260 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Jenny 
Lapetina <jenny@lapetina.net> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 11:47 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

Every drop of water is precious, especially in the long-term drought conditions New Mexico has been experiencing. 

Sincerely, 

Jenny Lapetina 
6 Red Dog 
Madrid, NM 87010-8707 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <actioh@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Joan 
Rieck <joanrieck@lycos.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 8:39 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun7,2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Water is our most precious resource, our life. Let's protect it every way we can 

Sincerely, 

Joan Rieck 
4809 Todd St NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87109-2821 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <actiori@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of John 
BETAK <collaborative_solutions@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 4:38 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

John BETAK 
726-23 Tramway Vista Dr NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87122-1666 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

judphil <judphil@nmia.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 10:08 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
NM Pit Rule 

Dear Ms. Davidson— 

Please forward the following message. Thank you. 

Dear Ms. Bailey, Mr. Balch and Mr. Bloom: 

I am writing in support of the NM Pit Rule. Protection of New Mexico's limited water supply should be the ultimate 
consideration in any decisions made here. Allowing the potential contamination of our water in exchange for short term 
profits for a few businesses is unconscionable. There are alternatives to fossil fuels. There is no alternative to potable 
water. 

Please do the right thing for the common good. Thanks you. 

Judith M Phillips 
1 Sanchez Drive 
Veguita, NM 87062 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@etivironmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Dr. Kate 
& W. L. Massengale <kate_billmassengale@hotmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 9:05 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Kate &-W. L. Massengale 
442 Grand Canyon Dr 
Los Alamos, NM 87544-3647 
(505)662-2298 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Krista 
Denton <deathpotion5@hotmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 6:08 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Krista Denton 
1244 Columbia DrNE 
Albuquerque, NM 87106-2604 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of lindsay 
robinson <lindsaysfnm@gmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 7:04 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

lindsay robinson 
719 Juniper Dr 
Santa Fe, NM 87501-1327 

1 



0 

Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <actioh@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Lyssa 
Danehy <lyssadanehy@gmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 6:26 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 
Clean water is probably our most important resource. 

Sincerely, 

Lyssa Danehy 
2317 Chapman Ln NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87104-3242 
(505)463-2685 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Marcia 
Rodda <murodda@aol.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 4:08 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Marcia Rodda 
2085 Medrano Ln 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-5708 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Marilyn 
Lohr <marilynlohr@rocketmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 7:51 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent­
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 
Water is our most precious resource, without it we cannot survive. To place it once again at risk is foolish short term 
thinking. It seems so obvious to me that a rule that protects such a valuable resource should 
be kept. I urge you to keep New Mexico's water safe. 

Sincerely, 

Marilyn Lohr 
401 14th St SW Apt 9 
Albuquerque, NM 87102-2871 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Marjorie 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bassler <marjienm@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 2:38 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Marjorie Bassler 
5305 Heritage Way NE Apt B 
Albuquerque, NM 87109-3198 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Marjorie 
Johnson <anabelleyluz@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 11:44 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7,2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

We cannot afford to sacrifice precious water in New Mexico for the sake of drilling for natural gas. 

Sincerely, 

Marjorie Johnson 
57 Lower Firehouse Rd 
Espanola, NM 87532-9415 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Mary Orr 
< mvorr01@gmail.com > 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 8:39 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Remember "Agua es Vida"! 

Sincerely, 

Mary Orr 
PO Box 4585 
Espanola, NM 87533-4585 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Matthew 
Young <maximus.julius.young@gmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 11:46 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 

effective rule. 
For all New Mexicans. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Young 
47 Camerada Rd 
Santa Fe, NM 87508-8231 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent­
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Mervi 
Rantala <rantala.mervi@gmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 1:51 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Mervi Rantala 
Tesomajarvenkatu 20 b 23 
Tampere, FL 33310 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Molly 
Ritsema <ritsemamolly@hotmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 7:41 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Molly Ritsema 
512 Tulane Dr SE 
Albuquerque, NM 87106-1519 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Paige 
Abrams <pea7pid@msn.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 7:38 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Paige Abrams 
10408 Arvilla Ave NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87111-5002 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Peggie 
Brandau <p.brandau@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 4:08 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Peggie Brandau 
152 Blueberry Hill Rd 
El Prado, NM 87529-7402 
(575)779-0985 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Rane 

Sent­
To: 
Subject: 

Richardson <ranecal@aol.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 3:07 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Rane Richardson 
413 Montclaire Dr NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87108-1127 
(505)232-6858 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Richard 
Dunn <greenwheels@newmexico.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 1:04 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 

effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Dunn 

107 Sierra Vista Dr 

Los Alamos, NM 87544-3426 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@erivironmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Richard 
Spradling <rspradling@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 4:40 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 
For the western states like New Mexico, it is especially important to protect ground water supplies, and all possible 
precautions should be taken. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Spradling 
2746 Orange St 
Los Alamos, NM 87544-2172 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@ehvironmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Roberta 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Keppel <bokeppel@netzero.net> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 3:35 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7,2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. Children, the elderly, the 
chronically ill and others with challenged immune systems are at higher risk of serious illness and death from drinking 
polluted water. 

Are we as a state willing to risk the lives of these vulnerable New Mexicans to curry the favor of gas and oil magnates, 
already made disgustingly rich by citizen and environmental exploitation? Are you willing to risk our lives in this way? I 
urge you to maintain the Pit Rule the effectiveness of which cannot be challenged. Thank you 

Sincerely, 

Roberta Keppel 
829 W Manhattan Ave 
Santa Fe, NM 87501-3705 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Roy 
Pearson <rpears0314@earthlink.net> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 10:35 AM. 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Roy Pearson 
PO Box 647 
Estancia, NM 87016-0647 
(505) 384-2478 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Sonya 
Bradford <lcompost23@earthlink.net> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 2:38 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Sonya Bradford 
1325 Belrose Ave NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87107-3405 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Steven 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Perley <steven.perley@me.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 10:28 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

We really need to protect the basic needs for all us humans: water, air and food supply. 

Perhaps if we promoted solar and wind energy, there would be less need for oil in New Mexico and other places in the 
USA. Wind and Sun are a natural resource as well. 

Perhaps the drilling companies can expand there line of business to solar and wind instead of having to drill in sensitive 
areas that will have a long term negative impact on water supply. We are in an age of allowing creative ideas and 
alternative ways of thinking to flourish. 
If we keep doing things the way we have done for the last 60 years, we may not have the most beneficial long term 
outcome. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Perley 
223 N Guadalupe St #206 
Santa Fe, NM 87501-1868 
(505) 954-1057 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Susan 
Selbin <sselbin@hotmail.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 11:42 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

The rule is working and companies are complying. It would be harmful 
for New Mexico to roll back this rule. It's a good law; please keep 
it in force. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Selbin 
2431 Northwest Cir NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87104-1965 

l 



D u r a n - S a e n z , T h e r e s a , E M N R D 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <actidh@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of thomas 

holton <taholton@msn.com> 

Thursday, June 07, 2012 5:09 PM 

Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 

effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

thomas holton 

941 Calle Mejia Apt 309 

Santa Fe, NM 87501-1463 

(505) 901-0677 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Toni 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Pearsall <tonicoyote@mac.com> 
Thursday, June 07, 2012 9:16 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 7, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule, and encourage further research and laws protecting our water. 

Sincerely, 

Toni Pearsall 
60 Desert Willow Rd 
Corrales, NM 87048-7530 

l 


